
Title:    Liaison request and access to IEEE 802.1 drafts 

From:  IEEE 802.1 

For:  Information 

Contacts: Glenn Parsons, Chair, IEEE 802.1 WG, glenn.parsons@ericsson.com  

John Messenger, Acting Chair, Vice-Chair, IEEE 802.1 Working Group, 

jmessenger@advaoptical.com  

Jessy Rouyer, Acting Vice-Chair, Secretary, IEEE 802.1, jessy.rouyer@nokia.com  

János Farkas, Chair, IEEE 802.1 TSN TG, janos.farkas@ericsson.com 

Ludwig Winkel, Chair, IEC/IEEE 60802 joint project, ludwig.winkel@siemens.com  

To:  OPC Foundation   

Thomas J. Burke, President & Executive Director, OPC Foundation, 

Thomas.Burke@opcfoundation.org 

Stefan Hoppe, Vice President, OPC Foundation, stefan.hoppe@opcfoundation.org 

Michael Bryant, Director of Administration, OPC Foundation, 

michael.bryant@opcfoundation.org 

Karl Deiretsbacher, Director of Technology, OPC Foundation, 

karl.deiretsbacher@opcfoundation.org 

Matthias Damm, Executive Director, OPC Foundation, 

matthias.damm@ascolab.com 

Jim Luth, Chief Technology Officer, OPC Foundation, jim.luth@opcfoundation.org 

Todd Walter, Chair, TSN sub-group, OPC Foundation, todd.walter@ni.com  

Cc:  IEC SC65C/MT9 

Tony Capel, Chair, SC65C, IEC, capel@comgate.com  

Valérie Demassieux, Secretary, SC65C, IEC, vdemassieux@ra.rockwell.com 

 

Date:  July 12, 2018 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Thank you for your interest in our ongoing work expressed in your liaison letter: 

http://www.ieee802.org/1/files/public/docs2018/liaison-OPCF-liaison-and-drafts-0718-v01.pdf. We 

are interested in establishing collaboration between our organizations.  

 

IEEE-SA is working on the process for sharing drafts. We are not able to share drafts until this process 

is completed. After this process is completed, we would request draft OPC Foundation specifications 

specifically referring to IEEE 802.1 specifications and drafts. 

 

Please note that the IEEE 802.1 WG is open to anyone and is based on individual participation. As a 

result, it is problematic to identify official liaison representatives from other organizations. We hope 

that we can continue to cooperate, both by liaison messages and by common participation in the two 

organizations. We encourage participants interested in the development of the relevant standards to 

participate both groups and to contribute to IEEE 802.1. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

John Messenger  

Acting Chair, Vice-Chair, IEEE 802.1 WG 
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